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Attendance 
Attendance is hovering around 92% for our students.  Our Friday attendance is 
managing to be at 90% this month.  Most of this is due to the three activities happening 
currently. 
 
Our current enrollment is at 100 
 
Issues Within the High School 
We continue to struggle with staffing at the high school.  We are short two para 
positions.  Our current team has been doing a phenomenal job of filling in and helping 
out.  However, this is taxing and could cause some issues down the road. 
 
 
We continue to collect data to evaluate the effectiveness of Fridays and the impact on 
students.  Through student interviews, I believe that each student has had a positive 
experience with the use of Friday interventions.  This process continues to develop and 
evolve into what we believe is best for our students. 
 
 
 
Celebrations-  
Our scuba students have been able to be in the pool and gain experiences now that the 
pool has been made available.  Thank you to AISU for allowing this program to use the 
pool. 
 
Our staff continues to develop what Friday interventions can look like.  
 
All of our programs continue to see growth in participation!   


